
From: Name Redacted [mailto: redacted email address@gmail.com] 

Sent: 11 January 2017 15:51 
To: Licence All 

Cc: Charlie Fletcher 

Subject: Objection against License Application of The Acoustic Couch. 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I am writing to respectfully but firmly object to the licensing of The Acoustic Couch. 

The so called "community centre" has been operating since I moved into my brand new flat 

which is located just a few yards away and has constantly been causing noise pollution, 

sometimes till very late at night. 

The loud heavy metal sounds can clearly be heard from anywhere in my flat, causing 

disturbance and frustration to myself and the other residents. The music is so loud that even 

closing all the windows won't help insulate the property against the noise. 

The current location of the Acoustic is highly residential. There are many people living in 

flats nearby, as well as plans to build even more apartments near market street. The situation 

is not acceptable and I am sure that other landlords, tenants and businesses in the area will 

join me in stopping the disturbance caused by The Acoustic Couch. 

In fairness, I suggest The Acoustic couch to be located in a more appropriate environment 

where music performers and singers can express themselves without disturbing any of their 

fellow community members.  

I rely on your understanding and cooperation in this matter. 

Thank you. 

Regards, 

Name Redacted 

NN, Ringside Apartments 

Bracknell 

RG12 111 

00000000000. 
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